
 

 

REF: LOGGERHEADS/BEE/ste 
 
3rd October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: GCSE Geography Trip to Loggerheads – 3rd October 2023 
 
As part of the GCSE course, geography students are required to carry out two fieldwork 
investigations, which will be assessed in Paper 3. To fulfil this requirement, we are taking the 
students to the River Alyn in Loggerheads Country Park on the 3rd October. The students will 
depart from school at 10.00am and will return to school at approximately 3pm. 
 
During the visit the students will be collecting data from the river therefore it is essential that 
students wear appropriate clothing and footwear for the field trip as weather conditions can be 
unpredictable and footpaths can be uneven- we suggest activewear (jeans are not suitable). 
Some students may also be required to enter the shallow river for data collection. On the day 
students will need to bring: 

• A bag 

• Pencil case 

• Packed lunch (Can request a FSM packed lunch on scopay if eligible) 

• Wellingtons (or other water suitable footwear) 

• Waterproof coat 
 

 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £6 for the trip to cover transport costs. Payment 
and permission can be done online via SCOPAY. Where you can leave emergency contact 
details and any medical details. If you are yet to register for Scopay please contact the School 
Finance office for all the details. 
 
Permission and payment deadline is Friday 29th September 2023 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L. Beech 
Head of Geography 
 


